
04/06/2020 

MRS Rosemary Ramage 
26 Wimbledon AVE 
North Narrabeen NSW 2101 
rosemaryramage1@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1478 - 1 Narrabeen Park Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

This proposal would negatively impact the peace, the environment and the wildlife who migrate 
there. The noise level would be very high for the permanent residents and holiday makers. The 
area in question is on public land. In addition the noise level from live music would be too high 
and widespread as noise carries further over water. This restaurant already has outdoor 
seating. This spot abundant in beauty is to treasured and looked after. Pubs and Clubs are the 
place for this type of use. Public land is for the public not for commercial purposes. Thank you. 

Sent: 4/06/2020 7:48:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


